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LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL
Question on notice

Tuesday, 17 June 2014

1298. Hon Robin Chapple to the Minister for Agriculture and Food representing the
Minister for Water.

(I) Will the Minister please provide information/data on the levels of calcium in the
water in Kununurra for the past two years?
(2) If no to (I), why not?
(3) If yes to (I), does the Minister believe these to be acceptable levels?
(4) If yes to (3), why?
(5) If no to (3), why not?
(6) If no to (3), what action does the Minister intend to take?

Answer

(I) The table below lists the Calcium concentrations in the Kununurra Town Water
Supply from May 2012 to March 2014.

Reading Calcium (mg/L)
Date

15/05/2012 38
20/1112012 39
21/05/2013 37
19/1112013 39
04/03/2014 39

(2) Not applicable.

(3)-(4) There is no Health or Aesthetic Guideline value for calcium in the Australian
Drinking Water Guidelines (ADWG).

(5)-(6) Not applicable.
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